
 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT 

        

      02 JUNE 2020 

 

Dear Prospective Bidders 

Please take note the pre-application meeting on the IREMA Green 

Scheme Project that was scheduled to take place on Tuesday, 02 June 

2020, has been postponed to Friday, 05 June 2020 at 10H00. Kindly also 

note that attendance of the above said meeting is not compulsory. 

Minutes of the meeting will be uploaded on the EIF website. 

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this may have caused. Thank you 

for your understanding and cooperation in this regard. 

 

 


